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↑ 12 youth went public with 
their faith in Jesus and were 
baptized in the ocean!


↓ Local Mayor Marjorie P. 
Perales visits the kids of  
HHCR to share God’s love!

F a m i l y  P r i o r i t y 

Announcement: Our family is moving to the city of  Davao, Philippines, to allow our 4 kids the 
opportunity to attend an international school. Kelli and I will continue to serve as missionaries to 
Happy Horizons Children’s Ranch. We feel this move will provide our children with the best options 
for their growing educational needs. Our AGWM leadership is in full support of  this move. I am 
grateful for AGWM: the organization always prioritizes family needs!  Kelli and I will commute to 
Cebu for the ministry.  We are moving the first week of  July! Please be in prayer for our family.
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S i x  M o r e  L i v e s 

International Justice Mission contacted HHCR to inform us 
there are 6 newly rescued girls* in need of  a long term after-
care home. These young ladies are brave! They have 
already survived some of  the worst this world can throw at 
them. But their journey is far from over. We thank God that 
these girls are now safe! Healing takes time and consistency. 
Everlasting healing takes the love of  Jesus! Every day, our team 
consistently shares the love of  Jesus with each child. Our hope 
is that as they grow into adults, they will choose to be life-long 
followers of  Jesus! Thank you for believing in, praying 
for, and consistently supporting the kids of  HHCR!

↑ HHCR is in need of  a new 
water line -  $5,000.    
Donate at HHCR.org


↓ HHCR vehicles need 
maintenance - $1,500.  
Donate at HHCR.org

↑ John attended our local 
Assemblies of  God District 
Council in the Philippines.


↓ Clara and Lincoln 
attended their very first 
school formal!

Contact:

JohnandKelliWilliford@gmail.com

Learn More & Donate:

HHCR.org


WillifordFamily.org 

Happy Horizons Children’s Ranch

& Williford Family


A home for children rescued from exploitation in the Philippines.

John, Kelli, Clara, Lincoln, Bonnie, and Graham

AGWM Project #039222

AGWM Missionaries #2680668

H a r v e s t  i s  C o m i n g 

HHCR is now growing our own vegetables! 
This is a wonderful step forward for HHCR to 
be more self-sustainable.

1. Increase in monthly support of  HHCR. 

2. Missionary Associates to join us on the field!

P r a y e r 

B o x

*Photo NOT of  actual girls for child privacy protection.
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